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Bulletin Announcements for June 23, 2019 

 

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 
June 30 – No Sunday school.  Fellowship hour from 9:30-10:30 am.  (See note below.) 
July   7 – EMM Commissioning service at Black Rock.- 6:30 -8:30 pm. – Speakers:  Jimm & Kaylene Dirksen 
July 13 – EMM Global Fair at Hans Herr House - 11:00 am to 3:00 pm. 
July 14 – Fellowship meal at noon. 
Sept.  8 – Second Annual 3-District Fall Picnic for churches of the Lancaster, Lititz, and Mellinger Districts. 
Sept. 20, 21, 22 – Church Retreat at Penn Valley Retreat Center 
Oct. 21 – WH Volunteer day at MCC Material Resource Center – 9-3:00. 
 

Sunday, June 23    Sunday, June 30 

Message Michael Howes    Randy Keener 
Greeters Wes Newswanger and Mim Eberly  John and Mim Buckwalter 
 

~During the Sunday school hour on June 30, we will have a time of fellowship and refreshments in the west hallway. 
Coffee, tea, and water will be provided. Please feel free to bring fruit, pastry, or juice to share. Contact Donna Reinford 
at reinforddj@gmail.com with any questions.  Thanks! 
 

~Music in the Orchard—Outdoor summer concerts continue at the 1719 Herr House & Museum at 6 p.m. on June 28 with an 
acoustic performance by singer-songwriter Dennison Witmer. Matt Wheeler will open. Tickets cost $8, complimentary for 
children under 12. Concerts continue rain or shine every other Saturday through August 3.  
 
~Please reserve the date of September 8th, 4:00 pm for our second annual 3-District fall picnic. This includes everyone 
from the Lancaster, Lititz, and Mellinger churches.  The picnic will be held at River's Edge. More details to follow, along with 
a bulletin announcement, nearer the time.    –Bishops:  Rodney Martin and Joe Miller 
 

~New and reappointed mission workers will receive EMM’s send-off and blessing while surrounded by family, friends, and 
the broader community at the Oakwood Chapel at Black Rock Retreat. The celebration, July 7, 6:30-8:30, features worship, 
guest speakers, and a time to introduce and pray for each worker or family preparing to be sent. Jim and Kaylene Derksen, 
who have served with EMM for the majority of their adult lives, will be the featured speakers. They will be sharing on the 
theme, “Walking the path together,” based on Proverbs 4:18.  “The path of the righteous is like the morning sun, shining ever 
brighter till the full light of day.”  After the service, workers and guests will have time to enjoy fellowship and ice cream. Join 
us for this special time. 
 
~Volunteers needed—Are you looking for a fun summer volunteer activity for your small group, youth group, or family? The 
Lancaster Mennonite Historical Society is in need of groups and individuals to help on Tuesday, August 13, with displaying 
books for its annual Bookworm Frolic which begins the following day. We also need help with clean up on Saturday, August 
17. Contact Jon Weaver-Kreider at usedbooks@lmhs.org  
 


